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Secretary of State (SOS) 
 

SUMMARY 
 

     Synopsis of Bill  
 

The Senate Judiciary Committee substitute for Senate Bill 353 reconciles multiple amendments 
to Section 14-2-6 of the Inspection of Public Records Act enacted in 2011 by renumbering 
definitions in Section 1, adding a reference to Section 14-3-18 of the Public Records Act in 
Section 2D, and declaring an emergency so that the amendments would be effective immediately 
upon signature of the Governor. 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
 

SB 353 would have no fiscal impact. 
 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 

The CPR states: “Section 1 amending the Inspection of Public Records Act is an important 
amendment that will grant the Compilation Commission authority to properly number the 
definition section of the Act.” 
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